
Hatfield Peverel St Andrew’s Junior School 
 

 NEWSLETTER  

11th December 2020 

Dear Parents, 

With 5 school ‘wake-ups’ left until the beginning of our Christmas holidays everyone is beginning 
to feel the tiredness and cold! 

We are keeping our rooms ‘well-ventilated’; should your child feel the cold– please do send them 
in with additional layers– tights/ leggings under trousers etc or an extra fleece.  We do not want 
them to be uncomfortable in school– but ventilation is essential to keeping our school community 
safe! 

PANTOMIME–  

We are still £300 short—if you haven’t paid and can afford to do so please do. 

Have a lovely weekend 

With best wishes  B Black  

 



 

                   Christmas Dinner 

   Thursday 17th Dec. 
                    Sumptuous Plump Turkey and Gravy 

                           with  

Miss Holland’s and Mrs Kett’s Roast Potatoes  

and Christmas Vegetables.  

 

Mrs Cottrill’s Double stacked Christmas Star 

              Shortbread  

 

            Carton of drink 

             Cracker  

This year Christmas dinner will be served in the children’s class bubbles. 
The staff will make the event as memorable and fun as possible with 

Christmas  music and dancing . 

It would be lovely to see as many children as possible joining in the  
festivities.  Children to please order the meal on the day, cost £2.20. 



  

 Spotlight on 

OUR CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

Our amazing JSA have worked so hard to create what has been a brilliant day 
of Christmas games and activities for the whole school to enjoy.  Organised by 
Evie Jolly’s mum and her team of very creative helpers—a huge thank you to all 

involved. 
The Christmas craft treat bags look fantastic and I am sure will be enjoyed at 

home this evening! 
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Wishing a very Happy Birthday to the children who have  
celebrated  

their birthdays between  7th December – 13th December 

Evie M, Chloe W, Jake C, 

Fearne, Aiden, Oliver C, Holly,       
Natalie, Ava P,   

Mrs Gardiner, Mrs Jeary 

 




